
27th January 2023

Dear Families,

Update on planned Teacher Industrial Action

I wanted to let you know as soon as I was able that I don't anticipate there being any
disruption to school as a result of the forthcoming teacher strike days. We will be open for
all children on these strike days.

With best wishes,

Kath Roe
Executive Headteacher


